
2024 ARMA InfoCon – Add ARMA / ICRM Reception to Existing Registration 

 

 

Hello, 

Thank you for your registration and for your support of ARMA InfoCon 2024. We would like to take this 

opportunity to share the following exciting update! 

We have added the prestigious ARMA/ICRM Joint Reception to the conference schedule on Sunday, 

October 13 from 6:30-7:30pm.  This event is exclusively open to current certification holders from ARMA 

and ICRM, honoring your exemplary commitment and expertise in the field.  

Additionally, professionals interested in pursuing ARMA or ICRM certifications are warmly encouraged to 

join us, offering a unique opportunity to network and gain insights from leaders in information 

governance. 

To help us adequately plan, pre-registration is required to attend this event. You can add the 

ARMA/ICRM Joint Reception easily to your existing registration through the ARMA InfoCon 2024 

Attendee Service Center.  This is an online resource for you where you can edit your registration, update 

your profile and access important conference updates and information as we get closer to the event.   

Following are the steps to take to edit your registration and pre-register for this event: 

1. Click on the Service Centers menu from the conference website 
(https://s6.goeshow.com/arma/infocon/2024/index.cfm) 

2. Click on Attendee Service Center from the dropdown menu 
3. Login with the credentials from your registration confirmation email 

a. Please email conference@armaintl.org for assistance with your login 
 

 

https://s6.goeshow.com/arma/infocon/2024/index.cfm
mailto:conference@armaintl.org


 

4. Once logged in, click on Edit Your Registration from the Service Center dropdown menu 
5. Click on the Edit link 

 

 

6. This action takes you back to the registration form. Click the Continue button on the bottom of 
each page until you reach the page titled Industry Group Roundtable Discussion Session and 
ARMA/ICRM Joint Reception Selection  

 

 

 

 

On that page, scroll to the bottom and select the reception 



 

 

Continue through the rest of the pages in the form to the Confirmation page. 

Please contact us at conference@armaintl.org if you run into any issues with the steps above or if we can 

be of any further assistance. 

Thank you again for your support of ARMA, ICRM and InfoCon 2024 – we look forward to seeing you in 

Houston! 
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